
 

     
 
 

    Kindergarten English Curriculum Storyboard - The Places We’ll Go and the People We’ll Meet!  

U0 - Launch U1 U2 U3 U4 U5 U6 U7 U8 

Foundations  
and Routines 

Plants and Animals 
Have Needs 

Every Story 
 Has Characters 

Rules At Home  
and School 

Writers Tell  
Many Stories 

Technology At 
Home and School 

Stories Have a 
Message 

Holidays and 
Celebrations 

Weather and 
Seasons  

August -  
September 

September - 
October  

October -  
November  

November -  
December 

December  -  
January   

February February - ​
March 

March - ​
April  

May - ​
June 

       
 

  

As we start our year, 
we first learn about 

who we are and 
how to be friends 
with each other as 
we think and share 

together. We 
practice routines to 
help guide how we 

Every place provides 
animals and plants 

with the special 
things that help 

them live and grow. 
We ask questions 
and create mental 
images as we read 
about living things.  

We connect with 
others by reading, 

writing, talking, and 
learning how people 
are all different.  We 
make inferences and 
distinguish between 

important and 
unimportant 

As we read about 
rules at home, 

school, and in our 
community, we 

make connections 
and summarize 

ideas. We draw and 
write to share what 
we learn about rules 

We will read stories 
that take us on 
adventures to meet 
characters from 
around the world. 
We  discover 
important lessons 
about how families 
and friends care for 

Technology helps us 
do lots of things like 
learning and playing. 
We identify 
important 
information about 
how we use 
technology to talk 
and play with others 

Get ready for 
exciting stories that 
teach us big lessons. 
We read folktales 
from different 
places and describe 
characters, settings, 
and major events. 
We share how the 

Let’s celebrate! We 
take a festive 
journey around the 
globe as we learn all 
about holidays and 
celebrations around 
the world! We read 
stories about the 
different ways to 

Take a trip through 
the seasons. We 
read stories about 
different kinds of 
weather, how the 
seasons change and 
how these changes 
affect our daily lives. 
We identify main 
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read and write. We 
meet new 

characters, explore 
new topics, and 

make connections to 
things we know. 

We draw and write 
to share information 

about what is 
needed to stay alive. 

Together we 
become experts on 

how living things 
survive. 

information.  We 
draw and write 

narrative texts to 
share how 

characters are 
different.  As we 
read, we meet 

different characters 
and see how they're 

all unique.  

and their power to 
help us everywhere 

we go. 

each other. By 
asking and 
answering 
questions, creating 
mental images, and 
sharing our opinions 
through drawing 
and writing, we  
discover our love for 
reading! 

in cool new ways. authors of these  
stories show us that 
when people work 
together, we can do 
amazing things. 
 
 

celebrate and honor 
important people 
through events like  
parades, spending 
time with family and 
friends, and eating 
yummy traditional 
foods. 

topics and retell key 
details to share 
what we read and 
learn.  

Foundations for 
Reading  
K.FFR.1.D,E  
K.FFR.2.B 
K.FFR.3.A 
 
Reading Literary 
Text  
K.RL.1.A,C,D 
K.RL.3.A 
 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,D 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 

Foundations for 
Reading 
K.FFR.1.A,B,C,D 
K.FFR.2.A,B,C,D 
K.FFR.3.A,B,D,F,G,H 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K. DSR.1.A,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1.A,B,C,E,F 
 
Reading 
Informational Text 
K.RI.1.A,B 

Foundations for 
Reading 
K.FFR.1.A,D 
K.FFR.2.A,B.C,D 
K.FFR.3.A,B,D,F,G,H 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K.DSR.1. A,C,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1.A,B,E,F 
 
Reading Literary  
Text  
K.RL.1.B,C,D 

Foundations for 
Reading 
K.FFR.1.A,B,C,F 
K.FFR.2.A,B,.C, D 
K.FFR.3.A,B,D,F,G,H 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K.DSR.1.A,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1.C,E,F 
 
Reading Literary  
Text  
K.RL.1.B,D 

Foundations for 
Reading  
K.FFR.1.A,B,C,F 
K.FFR.2.A,B.C,D 
K.FFR.3.A,B,D,F,G,H 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K.DSR.1.A,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1A,B,C,E,F 
 
Reading Literary  
Text  
K.RL.1.B 

Foundations for 
Reading  
K.FFR.1.A,B,C 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K.DSR.1.A,C,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1.A,B,E,F 
 
Reading Literary  
Text  
K.RL.1.B 
K.RL.3.A,B 
 

Foundations for 
Reading  
K.FFR.1.A,B,C 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K.DSR.1.A,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1A,B,E,F 
 
Reading Literary  
Text  
K.RL.1.A,B,C 
K.RL.3.A,B,C 
 

Foundations for 
Reading  
K.FFR.1.A,C,F 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K.DSR.1.A,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1A,B,E,F 
 
Reading Literary  
Text  
K.RL.1.B 
K.RL.3.C 
 

Foundations for 
Reading  
K.FFR.1.B,C,F 
 
Developing Skilled 
Readers 
K.DSR.1.A,D 
 
Reading and 
Vocabulary 
K.RV.1A,B,E,F 
 
Reading Literary  
Text  
K.RL.1.B,C 
K.RL.3.A,B,C 
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Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i,ii,iv 

 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,C, D 
K.FFW.2.A,B, C 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.1.B,E 
K..LU.2.C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i ,ii,iii,iv 
K.C.2.C 
 
 

K.RL.3.B 
 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,C D 
K.FFW.2. A,B,C 
 
Writing 
K.W.1.A 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.1.B 
K.LU.2.B,C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i ,iv 
K.C.2.C,D 

K.RL.3.A,B 
K.RI.2.A 
K.RI.3.A,B 
 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,C, D, E 
K.FFW.2.A,B,C 
 
Writing 
K.W.1.B 
K.W.2.A.ii 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.2.A,B,C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i ,iv 
K.C.2.C 

K.RL.3.A,B,C 
 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,C,D,E 
K.FFW.2.A,B,C 
 
Writing 
K.W.1.C 
K.W.2.A.ii 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.2.A,B,C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i,iv 
K.C.2.C 

Reading 
Informational Text 
K.RI.2.A 
K.RI.3.A,B 
 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,D 
K.FFW.2.A,B,C 
 
Writing 
K.W.1.B 
K.W.2.A.i 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.2.C,E 
K.LU.2.B,C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i,iv 
K.C.2.C 
 
Research 
K.R.1.A,B,C,D 

Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,D 
K.FFW.2.A,B,C 
 
Writing 
K.W.1.C 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.1.B 
K.LU.2.A,B,C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i,iv 
K.C.2.C 
 

Reading 
Informational Text 
K.RI.1.A,B 
K.RI.3,B 
 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,D,E 
K.FFW.2.A,B,C 
 
Writing 
K.W.1.A 
K.W.2.A.i,ii 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.2.A,B,C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i,iv 
K.C.2.C 

Reading 
Informational Text 
K.RI.1.A,B 
K.RI.2.A 
K.RI.3.A,B 
 
Foundations for 
Writing 
K.FFW.1.A,B,C,D 
K.FFW.2.A,B,C 
 
Writing 
K.W.2.A.i 
 
Language Usage 
K.LU.1.A,E 
K.LU.2.B,C 
 
Communication & 
Multimedia 
Literacies 
K.C.1.A.i,iv 
K.C.2.C 
 
Research 
K.R.1.A,B,C,D 

 


